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September 28, 2012 
 

 

 

• We have posted our Profit & Loss Statement and Balance Sheet for fiscal year 
ending June 30, 2012 on the website now. 

 
• We are in need of volunteer(s) for weeding our common areas near the 

entrance beginning in the Spring 2013 as our current volunteer will be retiring 
from this duty after 4 years. 

 
• Please look at your roof to see if there are black streaks on the roof shingles 

since there are many homes affected. Not only is this unsightly, but it can also 
shorten the longevity of the roof shingles. A mixture of water, bleach and/or 
TSP sprayed on the shingles will quickly eliminate these black streaks. 

 
 
 
 

 

Sincerely, 
The WWHOA Officers 


